
WHEN VISITING, 
SHOPPING + PLAYING 

PLEASE PRACTICE
PHYSICAL DISTANCING

Welcome back to District Whyte!
Many businesses have reopened,  

please respect physical distancing  
and adhere to the signage inside. 

Wash your 
hands and 
use hand 
sanitizer 
regularly

Always 
keep a 

minimum 
of 2m/6ft 
distance

Find more information at oldstrathcona.caBE KIND BE safe


